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NET CONTENTS 
10 LITRES

WILBUR-ELLIS 
IDEAS TO GROW WITH(R)

LINDANE 200E

INSECTICIDE 
LIQUID EMULSIFIABLE CONCENTRATE

COMMERCIAL

DANGER        POISON

GUARANTEE:  Gamma BHC (from Lindane) 200 g/L

REGISTRATION NO. 14795 PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

WILBUR-ELLIS COMPANY OF CANADA LIMITED 
555 Southgate Drive, Unit 101, 

Guelph, Ontario  N1H 6J3

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:

SPRUCE, PINE & BALSAM FIR LOGS:  For Pine Bark Beetles, Sawyer 
Beetles and Ambrosia Beetles (pin-hole borers), mix 2 litres in 
100 litres of water.  Cut logs should be sprayed to run-off 
during May or June.  Ensure thorough coverage.  Repeat treatment 
if necessary.  DO NOT PUT LOGS INTO WATER WITHIN 6 WEEKS AFTER 
TREATMENT.

CHRISTMAS TREES (Scotch, Red & Austrian Pines):  To control 
overwintering Cereal Leaf Beetle, mix 300 millilitres in 100 
litres of water.  Spray trees before cutting from two sides to 
the point of run-off, at a pressure of about 2000 kPa.  A 2 metre 
tree requires approximately 2.25 litres of spray for good 
coverage.



INSPECTION:  Before spraying trees for export to U.S.A., it is 
necessary to notify the Plant Quarantine Division of Agriculture 
Canada which will then supervise the spraying and issue a 
certificate.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Hazardous if 
swallowed, inhaled or absorbed through the skin.  May cause 
irritation of the eyes and skin.  After handling, wash thoroughly 
with soap and water before eating or smoking, and change to clean 
clothing.  Do not apply or allow to drift to areas occupied by 
unprotected persons and animals, or to streams, lakes or ponds.  
Lindane is toxic to fish, birds and other wildlife.  Avoid 
treating areas inhibited by wildlife.

FIRST AID:  If swallowed, induce vomiting by touching the back of 
the throat with a finger or blunt object; repeat until vomit 
fluid is clear.  Rush patient to nearest hospital taking this 
labelled container with you.  In case of skin contact, remove 
contaminated clothing and wash skin with soap and water.  If in 
eyes, flush with plenty of water for 15 minutes and get medical 
attention.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:  Symptoms of poisoning are: nausea, 
vomiting, hyper-irritability, convulsions and/or coma, and other 
symptoms typical of organochlorine insecticide poisoning.
Barbiturates may be given to control convulsions.  Oxygen may be 
indicated.  Keep patient quiet.  Avoid use of morphine and 
adrenalin.

STORAGE:  If this product is stored at temperatures below - 12°C, 
crystals will form which will dissolve again when the temperature 
is brought up to 0°C.

DISPOSAL:

1. Rinse the emptied container thoroughly and add the rinsings 
to the spray mixture in the tank. 

2. Follow provincial instructions for any required additional
cleaning of the container prior to its disposal.

3. Make the empty container unsuitable for further use. 
4. Dispose of the container in accordance with provincial

requirements. 
5. For information on the disposal of unused, unwanted product 

and the cleanup of spills contact the regional office of 
Conservation and Protection, Environment Canada.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in 
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence 
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product 
under unsafe conditions.



NOTICE TO BUYER:  Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the 
terms set out on the label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes 
the risk to persons or property arising from the use or handling 
of this product and accepts the product on that condition.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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